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BARRY TOWNSHIP      STATUS: Approved  
       SPECIAL MEETING                      as presented 3-12-19  
               March 6, 2019 
        
                                                              5:00 p.m. 
Barry Township Office                                         
11300 S. M-43 Hwy                                        
Delton, Michigan 49046                                                  
 
ROLL CALL: 
Board Members Present:     Wesley Kahler,          Supervisor 
            Lee Campbell             Trustee 
               Teresa Schuiteboer   Trustee 
    Judy Wooer,               Treasurer 
                    Debra Knight  Clerk 
 
Absent:   Economic Director Cindy Vujea 
 
 
Guests:                None.   
    
Supervisor W. Kahler called the Special Meeting to order at   5:00 p.m. The purpose of this 
meeting is to review the RRC Baseline report and determine Best Practice actions to complete.  
 
RRC BASELINE REPORT:   Redevelopment Ready Communities (RRC) is a certification 
program supporting community revitalization and the attraction and retention of business, 
entrepreneurs and talent throughout Michigan.  Measurement of a community to the best 
practices is completed through RRC team. The team analyzes communities’ development 
materials. A complete list of those materials may be reviewed in the RRC Baseline report. The 
report identifies each Best Practice requirement.    Barry Township has completed 24 percent of 
the redevelopment Ready Communities criteria.  
    Board members reviewed the status of each Best Practice and evaluation criteria and 
determined what recommended actions for certification are needed. An estimated timeline was 
also determined.  Best Practice 1.2-----Public participation was identified as the next to complete.  
A comprehensive public participation strategy must be drafted which identifies interested and 
affect stakeholders and their unique communication needs encompassing all planning processes.  
The plan should build upon the existing community engagement activities  and serve as the 
townships best practices for obtaining input into planning and development processes. Board 
members will be working to develop a public participation plan. The next meeting to 
review/develop the plans is scheduled for March 26, 2019 @5:00 p.m. @ Barry Township 
Offices, 11300 S. M-43 Hwy. Delton.  
 
A MOTION was made by L. Campbell,  second by J. Wooer to adjourn this meeting at 7:00 
p.m.  ALL AYES MOTION CARRIED. 
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Supervisor W. Kahler asked for any further discussion, hearing none. 
 
 
ADJOURNED.     
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,   
 
Debra J. Knight    
Barry Township Clerk 
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